
 

 
 

Any girl interested in gymnastics should report to the Athletic Office today, 

November 1st during PtE-Academic Assistance (9:25am) 

The Athletic department will be selling tickets for the Boys Soccer State Tournament 

this Saturday at Fishers High School. Game time is at 5:30pm CT/6:30pm ET.  Tickets are $12 each.   

Reminder that your LC Student Pass will not be accepted this Friday for 

Sectionals against Crown Point HS.  All attending students must purchase a $6 ticket at the gate. 
 

On Friday, November 8th.  All veterans 

are welcome.  Breakfast served 8:30am – 9:25am, ceremony 9:30am – 10:20am.  Please contact Mrs. Kveton  
(ckveton@lcscmail.com) ext. 2050 to register. 

  Any students, staff members, or clubs that would like to adopt an Angel should email or 

see Mrs. Combis in C324.  Remember items for the Angel Tree should be new, not used.  Hats, gloves and 
scarves would be appreciated.   

 

  October 31st is the deadline to register on Total Registration and Join AP Courses on the 

College Board for Fall Semester and Yearlong courses. Please check your email addresses (Total Registration 

and College Board) for activities that need to be completed if you are not totally registered and paid. Questions 

should be directed to Mrs. Toth at btoth@lcscmail.com 

  Lake Central Band Boosters 2019 Holiday Craft Fair is on Saturday, December 14th, 9am – 

3pm. Contact lccraftfair@yahoo.com or 219-333-1774 with questions.

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

: AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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